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Reference:  SAP/72/2 (064)






March 9, 2004

Dear Mr. Ambassador:


Thank you for your kind letter of December 12, 2003, in which you invite me to present the Annual Report of the Pan American Health Organization (PAHO) to the Permanent Council of the Organization of American States (OAS) on June 6, 2004.


Enclosed herewith are 60 copies of the report in Spanish, 60 in English, 10 in French, and 
10 in Portuguese.


Sincerely yours,


Mirta Roses Periago


Director

Ambassador Luigi R. Einaudi

Assistant Secretary General

  in charge of the General Secretariat

Organization of American States

17th Street and Constitution Avenue, N.W.

Room MNB-20

Washington, D.C. 20006

http://scm.oas.org/pdfs/2004/CP12394e-1.pdf  (Annual report)
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